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Thank you !

Dear Prof. Govind,

Thank you for your valuable contribution to Faculty Enrichment session conducted on
11t February 2023.

i's discussions with our subject matter experts were instrumental in sharing
industry insight on Agile Scrum Methodology. It ting to see such engaging
conversations. Engagements like these allow us to make significant value additions to
academic aspects for students and enable future readiness.

Below are a few snaps from today's session for your viewing
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A great honor to have collaborated with you on this initiative, and we look forward to
advancing our efforts in upskilling and transforming careers.

University Liaison & Early Career Engagement




Dear Prof. Nitin

We thank you for taking interest in our Faculty
Enrichment Program to be held on 11t

February 2023, 11 am.

We strongly believe that technology does not
change the world, but people do. In line with
that thought, we are excited to host you in our
office for this industry - academia connect
session. We look forward to sharing our
industry insight coupled with case studies and
working view of the latest technology trends.

We hope to be a part of these stimulating
discussions and continue our partnership to
craft meaningful careers.

Below are the few details regarding the
session.

Topic Introduction to Scrum Master

11th February 2023

11 am onwards.

Devi Ahilya Vishwavidhyalay,
Indore




